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Ottawa, 10th January, 1902.

beg to direct your attention to official letter

of the 4th July last,enclosing copy of a letter

from Mrs Katherine Begg, in which she asked that the

hat viel zum

Koninso treaty money due to sent to Lower Fortauy

P.O.Man. Mr Agent W.L. Nicholas, of Sault Ste Marie, whom

it was expected you would communicate with in this matter,

itates he has not yet heard from you in regard thereto.

As the matter has been some what long delayed, I shall be

lad if you will kindly at once have Mrs Begg's statement

verified If all the children named are living Mr Nicholas

should be advised by you to send their shares of annuity,

together with Mrs Begg's own share to her at Fort Garry.

I have the honour to be,

sir,

Your obedient servant.

F.D.Lian

 Oncretary.

The Hon. D.herd,

 Clndian Commissioner

Winning, Min.
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